
Please join us for a 
 Community Meeting 

 
The Mental Health Association of San Mateo County (MHA) invites you to learn 
in more detail about MHA’s proposal for the development of the Waverly Place 

Apartments, 16 units of permanent supportive housing located at 105 Fifth 
Avenue in Redwood City. MHA will also describe the overall work of our 

agency. MHA would like to engage in a respectful conversation with Waverly 
Place’s neighbors who may have concerns about this development. 

 
DATE/TIME: 

Thursday, May 1, 2014 
7:00 – 9:00 p.m. 

 
Meeting Location:    

Fair Oaks Community Center  
2600 Middlefield Road 

Redwood City 
 

RSVP:   (650) 368-3345, ext 137 
Email:  michaelr@mhasmc.org 


